## Attachment 4a – Pilot feedback survey for eIDP invitation email

Dear Trainee,

Thank you for completing your electronic Individual Development Plan (eIDP). I hope you found it beneficial.

Please reflect on your experience in using the new eIDP system and complete this short feedback survey at <a href="https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/pilotIDP">https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/pilotIDP</a>. This survey should take approximately 2 minutes to complete. Thank you!

If you have questions, do not hesitate to contact Erika Ginsburg at ginsbure@mail.nih.gov.